
August  
2019 

Missouri Valley 
Quilters Guild 

MVQ Newsletter 
PROGRAM IS:  

ANNUAL POTLUCK PINIC & PRESIDENTS 
CHALLENGE  

Come join us Thursday, August 15, 2019 at 6:30pm at 

House of Prayer Fellowship Hall (1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

Everyone bring a dish to share for the picnic and also don’t 

forget to bring your Quilts/donation items for the president 

challenge.   Entries will get a chance to win prizes. 
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BOARD MEMBERS 

• President:    

     Sandi Washek 

• Vice-President:             
Louise Selkowe 

• Treasurer:                      
Michelle Ripplinger 

• Secretary:                   
Taunia  Martin 

• Newsletter Editor:        
Diana Trussell 

 

Officers Needed for MVQ Guild Sept 2019  

We need volunteers to take on a number of position as 

officer with the quilt guild in September of 2019,. The 

positions open are:  

President elect, Sectary and Assistance newsletter edi-

tor.  

If you are interested in one of the positions ,please con-

tact one of the current board members.  



Missouri Valley Quilt Guild  
Board Meeting 

August 7, 2019 
 

Present – President – Sandi Washek 
                 Vice President – Louise Silkowe  
                 Past President – Penny Wolf 
                 Treasurer – Michele Ripplinger 
                 Secretary – Taunia Martin 
     
Absent - Newsletter Editor – Diana Trussell 
Guest – Barb Headrick 
Treasurers Report - Main acct $6,826.88 
 
Discussion –  
 August – potluck picnic 
 Program ideas: 
 Postcards 
 Staycation – October 18-19, 2019, alternate dates November 22-
23, 2019 
 National Teacher: 
 Barb Headrick gave a progress report on the national teacher. 
We received one scholarship application. 
State Fair – We received a thank you from the state fair for our 
monetary donation. 
Harvest Festival - The guild will be participating in the upcoming 
harvest festival (formally known as the corn feed) at Buckstop 
Junction August 17th, 2019 from 9-4pm. Setup will be at 8:00am 
on Saturday August 17th. Look for the house with the porch on it. 
You are allowed to sell your quilting products at the festival. 
President’s Challenge 
Christmas Party budget 
Hostesses 
Budget for the upcoming year 
 
Upcoming Election of Officers – September 
Secretary 
President Elect 
Newsletter 
Newsletter Assistant 
Next guild meeting August 15, 2019 at 6:30pm, House of Prayer 
Meeting Adjourned 

 
Buck Stop  

Junction  

Information 

 

Setup: 

8:00-8:45am 

Car’s must be off 

grounds by 

8:45am 

 

Activity from 

9:00am-4:00pm 

 

Parade of old cars 

start at 10:00am 

 

We can display 

quilt inside the 

house  

 

Also sell quilts, 

items etc at our 

demonstration 

location. 

 

Vendors pay to 

enter once the 

activity start.  

 

We need to bring 

our own tables & 

chairs. 

 

Sandi will bring  2 

6 ft plastic tables 

& 4 chairs. 
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Best in Division 

Sarah Bruschwein for 

her fidget Quilt. 

- a number of the ladies loved 

this idea and told me they are 

going to make then too. 



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS JUNE MEETING 
MINUTES—JUNE 18, 2019 

Opening Meeting – Sandi Washek called the meeting to order 
Introduction of visitors/new members – no new members or guests 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – No corrections 
Treasurers Report – $6,826.88, WS: $345.93, received a $1,184.34 grant 
for the national teacher. 
Committee Reports: 
- Warm Start: No Report, donations are always welcome. 
 - Frozen Fabric Frolic: February 21-23, 2020, 20th anniversary, committee 
took a tour of the new facility and all sewing will be done in the new 
building. 
- Christmas Party: No report 
-National Teacher: November 1-3, 2019, information is on the website. 
Two scholarships will be awarded to individuals interested in learning how 
to quilt. One will be sponsored by the guild and the other will be sponsored 
by Jackie with Designer Fabrics in Carrington, ND. Application is on the 
website and due by August 1, 2019. The guild will purchase lunch for class 
participants both days of the event. 
 
Old Business: 
 President’s challenge: July challenge, make a quilted item to enter in the 
state fair. Sandi brought entry forms. You can also submit entry on the 
NDSF website. Entry applications are due to the fair office July 5, 2019. 
Sandi Washek and Michele Ripplinger will be taking quilts up to the fair, 
please have a label on your quilt. 

 
The guild will be participating in the harvest festival at Buckstop Junction 
August 17, 2019 from 9-4pm to promote our guild and national teacher. 
Everyone is welcome to participate. Contact a board member if interested 
in participating. There is no electricity at the booth site. 

 
Upcoming officer positions: President Elect, Secretary, Newsletter Editor 
and Assistant Newsletter Editor 

 
New Business: 
Monthly program ideas are always welcome. 
There will be no July meeting. 
Hostess signup sheet was passed around. November, February and June 
have no hostesses. 
Announcements: 
Sarah Bruschwein is completing her Girl Scout Gold Award Project and is 
asking for assistance from guild members. She is making fidget blankets 
and is in need of supplies and helpers. She is in need of flannel backing. 
The date is June 22nd, 9am to 4 pm at McCabe UMC. For more infor-
mation contact Sarah at kittypride56@gmail.com or call 701-595-2440. 
Hostess: Sandi Washek and Barb Headrick. 
Next meeting date and future programs 
  Thursday August 15th, 2019, 6:30 PM at House of Prayer 
  President’s challenges 
Adjourned Business Meeting/  Meeting Program: 
  Hanging sleeves  
Show and Tell:  Show and share was held 
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Next meeting date and 

future programs: 

Thursday, September 19, 

2019, 6:30pm at House of 

Prayer 

Sept  program will be: Elec-

tions of Officers & quilted 

postcards. 

Hostess for Sept are :  

- Will be announced 

mailto:kittypride56@gmail.com
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       quilt 

making.  We are located in 

Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

October 25-26, 2019:  Quilting on the Red 

November 1-3, 2019:  MVQ National Teacher Event 

 

State Fair Updates.  

Who Entered From the MVQ Guild 

 - Best in Show 

Sue Schwarz 

 

 

Pat Conrad 1  
Rosemary Hertz 3  

Barb Headrick 1  

Cindy Sorenson 5  

Sarah Bruschwein 1 Best in Division 

Jan Jensen 1  

DelRae Martin 2 Judges Choice 

Taunia Martin 3  

Barb Emery 7  

Michel Ripplinger 3  

Marlen Sapa 3 Best Use of Color 

Susan Schwarz 3 Best in Show 

Melinda Snell 1  

Diana Trussell 1  

Penny Wolf 2  

Sandi Washek 2  

Jenny Yearous 3  

Teresa Chase 2  

Barb  Wrolstad 4  


